
 
 

 
 
 
14th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Berg Shield Cricket – 2018 
 

Your son has been selected to play in the Berg Shield Cricket Competition 
 
Date:   Monday 19th November 
Location:  Dalton Park, Fairy Meadow 
Time: Students will meet in Church Street at 8:30 am and arrive back to 

school by 3:20 pm 
Cost: $20 to cover transport and umpires fees 
Uniform: Players are to wear sports uniform to and from the venue and play in 

their cricket whites. 
Equipment: Players are responsible for providing their own personal protective 

equipment (pads, gloves, helmets etc). The school will provide batting 
helmets if required. In accordance with school safety guidelines it is 
highly recommended that players wear a helmet when batting. 

  
There are no canteen facilities available – please bring own food and drinks 

 
NOTE: 

1. Players are expected to wear hats and provide their own sunscreen. 
2. Students are required to bring enough water to ensure they stay hydrated 

throughout the duration of the day and their own food for the day. 
3. The Berg Shield is a Statewide knockout. The winner of this game will 

progress to the next round of the competition which may involve travel out 
of the area. 

 
Payment: Online payment is our preferred payment method for this activity.  Go to 
the school website www.sjchsdow.catholic.edu.au Homepage, Student Life, Permission 
Notes and Payments and select the relevant activity or click on to the following link:  
https://www.trybooking.com/ZLMM 
 
 This link closes at 3:30 pm on the final day of payment.  Alternatively, payment can be made 
at the front office via Cash or Eftpos. 

 
In the instance of a cancellation students will be expected to attend school as normal. 

Parents are most cordially invited to attend the day. 
 

Final day for payment for this event is Friday 16th November 2018 
Notes and payments received after this date will not be accepted. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this excursion, please do not hesitate to contact the 
School on 4230 8500. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Brett Moran, Cricket Coach 
     

 
St Joseph’s Catholic High School 

 16 Macquarie St, Albion Park   NSW   2527 
PO Box 130, Albion Park   NSW   2527 

Tel: (02) 4230 8500 
Fax: (02) 4256 5793 

Email: info@sjchsdow.catholic.edu.au 



 
 

Permission Note 
 

Berg Shield Cricket 2018 
 

To be returned by Friday 16th November 2018 
 
Please note the Excursion Policy now states that the permission note must be 

returned by the due date or your child will not be able to participate. 
 

Teacher :   Mr Brett Moran 

Event:   Berg Shield Cricket Competition 

Date:    Monday 19th November, 2018 

 

I give permission for my son        of Homeroom  ______ 

to participate in the Berg Shield Cricket Competition on Monday 19th November, 2018 

 

My child has had a history of the following medical conditions/injuries: 

__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________ 

The cost of this event is $20.00 

Please indicate payment method: 

 Payment enclosed $________    

 

 Online payment receipt no:            

(or receipt attached) 

 
Final day for payment for this event is Friday 19th November, 2018 
Notes and payments received after this date will not be accepted. 

 
Parent Name (please print): ______________________________________ 

Parent Signature:   ______________________________________ 

Daytime Contact Number: ______________________________________ 

Date:    ______________________________________ 


